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Photo Release Form 
 

Throughout the year, Grace River Academy takes pictures of students in class, 
participating in programs, and in other settings within the school. We would like your 
permission to use these pictures for various marketing purposes. This may include but is 
not limited to our website, social media, newsletter, bulletin boards, and various print 
media. Pictures would be selected to highlight activities and events in our classes and/or 
special events held by Grace River Academy. We will never reference your child by name 
or provide any specific information regarding your child. The pictures will only be used in 
an appropriate and professional manner to market and showcase Grace River Academy. 
 
Please take a moment to indicate your preferences regarding our use of photos of your 
child(ren): 
 
 

 Yes. I grant permission to take and use photos of my child. 
 

 No. Please do not take or use any photos of my child. 
 
Name(s) of Child(ren) 
 

1. __________________________________________________________________________ 
 

2. __________________________________________________________________________ 
 

3. __________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Name           

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signed          Date 


